
 

 

Jefferson County School District 509J 
 

Board of Directors [Potential] Attendance Notice 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  

Jefferson County School District 509J Board of Directors are 

invited to attend any or all of the staff welcome back exercises 

for August 21 – September 1, 2023. No formal session and 

no deliberations toward a decision are planned; however, a 

quorum of the governing body may attend. Therefore, in 

accordance with ORS 192.630 – Meetings of the governing 

body to be open to the public; we post this notification.  

 

Teacher Induction Week – August 21-24, 2023 

 


